On July 4, 2025, the President sighed a budget
reconciliation bill authorizing several new feesfor
immigration applications, including a $100 fee on all
asylum applications. Despite no current mechanism
to pay this fee, EOIR is requiring proof of payment
and rejecting filings without a receipt.
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For more information please contact:

Moreno Law Office LLC
508-798-5291 (MA), 401-651-4151 (RI) or toll free at 1-855-966-7366.

2 Foster Street St. 203, Worcester, MA 01608 and with satellite office located at
69 Montgomery St 2nd Floor Pawtucket, Rl 02860.
http://www.morenolawoffice.com
Please note that this information is not considered legal advice and it is only
given for informational purposes.




